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Faculty Grievance Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

No grievance cases were active during the 2020-2021 academic year.  We had two 
inquiries about how to begin the process. 

The committee met on April 30, 2021 to welcome new members, thank retiring 
members for their committee service, and elect a new chair. 

Julia Lopez-Robertson was nominated and elected by unanimous consent to serve 
as Chair of the Faculty Grievance Committee for the 2021-2022 academic year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrea L’Hommedieu 
Faculty Grievance Committee – Chair 
Department of Oral History, University Libraries - Director 
 


